Texas Master Naturalist Brazos Valley Chapter
Minutes of Meeting Held Thursday, March 11, 2010

Attendees:   Joanne Bates, Dwight Bohlmeyer, Andrew Chow, Angie Dedrickson, Marianne Dent, Lourdes Hasson, Terry Junek, Kate Kelly, Jimmie Killingsworth, Madge Luquette, Charlene Lush, Jane Packard, Jackie Palmer, Jean Paul, Jay Pritchard, Russell Putt, Neal Scogin, Punnee Soothornpoet, Jan Stallone, Jerry Taylor, Jessica Taylor, Jean Webster

The meeting was called to order by President Dwight Bohlmeyer at 6:35 p.m.

Business Meeting
Secretary Report:  The minutes of the February 11, 2010 meeting were approved as written. 

Treasurer Report:  Terry Junek reported our current balance is $3101.73.  For those who have not paid their annual dues, the $15 may be paid to Terry in cash or check. 

Committee Reports
Outreach:  Jean Webster reported that children’s activities are being worked on for BioBlitz and Earth Day. 

Volunteer is still needed for Family Campout on April 10.  If interested, see Dwight Bohlmeyer. 

Training:   Information and Application Forms for the 2010 training classes has been sent to the general membership.  The form can also be downloaded from the grovesite.

The curriculum for the classes has been backordered until July. 

Advanced Training:  Russell Putt will be speaking tonight on the Flower Garden Banks. 

Texas Rainwater Catchment Association 2010 State Conference  - March 12 and 13.   Maximum of 7 hours credit. 
Project WILD Aquatic – March 22 and March 25- Nagle Building Room 104.  Registration is limited.  6 hour AT  credit. 

Texas Monarch    April 9 and 10.

Big Thicket Diversity Workshop – April 24 through 26 -  18 Hours AT.

For information on any of these and future opportunities, see Terry Junek’s e-mails. 

Volunteering:   
Deborah Cowden at the Museum needs help for The Texas Association of Museums on March 16-19.  Contact Deborah if interested in helping. 

BioBlitz – April 9 and 10

Earth Day – April 17.
TCWC work day April 1. 

Jane Packard will hold a BioBlitz meeting on March 23, Room 104 Nagle Hall from 6:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. for the Program and Logistics Committee and anyone else who would like to come. 

Membership:  No report. 
Newsletter:  The Spring issue of the  newsletter is out and can be downloaded from the Website.  Profiles from members are needed.  Jackie Palmer is putting together a set of questions for each member to answer and she will then compile a profile from your answers.    The next issue will be out around the end of June. 

Social:  Members need to sign up for refreshments for the meetings.  Socials are held the last Friday of the month.  E-mail will be sent advising of the place and time for the March social. 

Dwight attended the Extension Services Leadership Advisory Board.  A fall workshop will be held on handling money for the TMN.  The next meeting is in May and we will need to send a representative. 

Jim Anding would like to form a group (Friends of Lick Creek Park) comprised of TMN and Rio Brazos Audubon to help maintain Lick Creek Park in as pristine a state as possible, including invasive plant removal.  
Jane Packard and Neal Scogin reported on the progress of the Friends of Navasota River. 

Dwight Bohlmeyer presented pins to those members who were certified, recertified and reached 250 hour and 500 hour milestones. 

If you did not receive a pin and had qualified for one, please see Jackie Girouard.
The meeting was adjourned at 7:05 p.m.

For those of you who missed the talk by one of our own, Russell Putt, you missed a great presentation.  Thank you, Russell.  We all enjoyed it.   

